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Donna Conkling

From: proscars@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 7:07 PM

To: Mayor; Robert Cole; Donna Conkling; Brian Gray

Subject: Request  For  The  Same  Tour  Of  The Outdoor  Pool   Site  Given To  The  RFP  

Consultants

CAUTION: External sender. 

To  Mayor,  Village Manager  Cole,  Village Board of Trustees  and  Brian  Gray - Rec Supt.  
 
After making  a verbal request  to  all of you at a public  Village Board 
meeting , this email is a formal  written request  to the Rec Dept   to  
offer the same tour  of the outdoor pool site that was given  to the  7 to 
9 consultants in July .  At that time  a request to join the tour as an observer was denied. 
 
In order to inform our organizations  and interested residents   regarding  this  major study 
and costing  $ 114,000  of taxpayer  money ,  it is incumbent  on the  Village   to  provide  
full disclosure  to  our taxpaying residents with the same information  provided to the  
consultants .  We urge  an immediate  similar tour  for members of our civic organizations 
including  the Scarsdale  Forum  Recreation  Committee  of which I am past Chairman  and a  
member for 35 years,  the League of Women Voters , the Scarsdale Taxpayer Alert  and  
sports organizations  and interested  pool members and residents.   
 
We look forward to a response  to this email  promptly  as the weather is changing.   
Thank you for your consideration in the important matter for our community.. 
 
Bob Harrison, Chairman 
 
Scarsdale Taxpayer  Alert 
65 Fox  Meadow Road 
Scarsdale , NY  10583 
 
914  725-0962 
  
 


